
TESTIMONY FOR THE NORTH DAKOTA LEGISLATURE IN SUPPORT OF FEDERAL 

PROTECTIONS FOR THE WILD HORSES OF THE THEODORE ROOSEVELT NATIONAL 

PARK 

 

SCR 4006 urges the protection of the Iconic Wild Horses of North Dakota who are not only 

unique genetically, but who through their very presence, dynamically boost the Economy of 

North Dakota by drawing Tourists and Wildlife Photographers from all over this Country, as well as 

Internationally to the Park in pursuit of the Visual American Masterpiece of these Magnificent Horses 

galloping across the Park’s Breathtaking Landscape! 

 

SB 2331 is a Bill to Establish a State led Networking Group who are to Assure Responsible Long Term 

Management of the Wild Horses in the Park, as Modeled on a similar Initiative that is already in 

practice in Colorado. This Working Group is being organized to unite Advocates, Experts, and 

Enthusiasts into a collaborative whose objective would be to assure Responsible Management of the 

Wild Horses in the Park while Safeguarding their Welfare and WellBeing. 
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